
 
 

Proposed Council Plan 2020-2024 Ready for Comment 

South Gippsland Shire Council endorsed the Proposed Council Plan 2020-2024 at its meeting 
yesterday which will now be available for the community to make comment.  

The Council Plan is fundamental to Council’s function as it determines the priorities and actions 
required over the next four years which are supported by the Council Budget. 

Council determined that it was appropriate to create a new four-year Council Plan to guide the 
Administrators’ term and the commencement of the new Council’s term, to be elected in 
October 2021. 

The proposed plan incorporates four key objectives for implementation including: 
• United Shire: share community direction 
• Economic Prosperity: corner stone for local employment and business growth 
• Integrated Services and Infrastructure: enhance liveability 
• Customer Focused Organisation: accountable decision making 

 
Each of these objectives aims to help South Gippsland prosper while ensuring that Council 
provides a high level of service to the community. 

South Gippsland Shire’s Chair Administrator, Ms Julie Eisenbise was proud to present the 
Proposed Council Plan 2020-2024 to the community. 

“I would like to thank Council staff and my fellow Administrators for all their work so far on the 
Council Plan and for making it possible to release to the community for their review. 

“This is an important step in development of the Council Plan as our actions have implications 
for the community. We want to ensure that the Council Plan balances community needs and our 
ability to provide services,” said Ms Eisenbise. 

Those wishing to make a submission can send it via email to 
submission@southgippsland.vic.gov.au or in writing to the Chief Executive Officer, South 
Gippsland Shire Council, Private Bag 4, Leongatha VIC 3953. All submissions must be received 
by 5.00pm 28 May.  
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For media enquiries, please contact the Communications team on 5662 9200 
South Gippsland Shire Council, 9 Smith St. (Private Bag 4), Leongatha 3953 
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